
 

Our learning this week… 

How Can We Make Life Fair? 

Maths 

The children have secured the method of long division, including giving 
remainders as fractions or decimals. We will move on to BIDMAS next 
week – order of operations. 

           

Project - How can we make life fair? 

Last Friday the class organised a whole school event – Children in Need. In groups 
they were responsible for different aspects of putting on the event: some planned 
and presented an assembly to the whole school, others designed advertising 
material, a few children wrote a letter to parents, one group organised a whole 
school treasure hunt in morning play, others ran a very successful cake sale and a 
number of children enjoyed adding up the money on Monday morning! £333 was 
raised. 

 They all enjoyed being part of a real life project and helping to make life fairer for 
other children in the U.K and beyond. 

Our next part of the project is to think how we can raise 
awareness of Fair Trade and make some money to help an 
overseas charity (watch this space for more details…). 
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